SHERWOOD JUNIOR SCHOOL

www.sherwood.notts.sch.uk

NEWSLETTER - FRIDAY 11th October 2018

Message from Mr Priestley

School is really busy at the moment with educational visits, sporting events, cycling safety courses and Harvest festival. This is brilliant as it gives our children lots of different opportunities. However, I am still concerned that a significant number of children are not coming with PE kit. PE is part of the National Curriculum and essential for the well-being of the children. Whilst we do have some spare shorts, there are not enough to meet the demand and I have noticed that many of the children are returning to ask for kit week after week. You should know from the class teacher which days your child will need their kit. Please ask them or ring school if you're unsure.

Schools' Cross Country

Our Year 5 and 6 teams attended the schools' district qualifying event for cross-country this week and had a fantastic afternoon! A big well done to Elizabeth Harrison, Jacob Steed, Alfie Steed, Joshua Harrison, Mitchell Smith and Liam Shipman. Everyone ran superbly despite the unseasonably warm weather. Elizabeth, Jacob, Mitchell and Joshua have all secured a place at the County Schools Final as well as the boys team securing first place - despite the initial mix up on the day! We are all very proud of them.

Mrs Bradbury

Harvest Festival

Thank you so much to everyone who sent in donations for our Harvest Festival on Thursday. The food has now been given to Sherwood Food Bank who were very appreciative of your support!

Parents' Evening

We will be holding our first Parents' Evening of the year on Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd October 2018. Letters to arrange appointment times should be coming home today. Please return the slips to your child's class teacher as soon as possible to arrange a suitable time to come and meet with them.

Book Fair

Our Book Fair will be in school to coincide with Parents' Evening on Monday 22^{nd} and Tuesday 23^{rd} October from 3:20 - 5:00 pm. Once again, we really appreciate your continued support as all books purchased by you contribute towards free books for school!

School Photographs

All photograph orders returned to school have now been collected by the photographer. It is still possible to order photographs, but this would now need to be done online via their website. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to call the school office.

Just a reminder that children break up for half term on Thursday 25^{th} October, due to Friday 26^{th} being an Inset Day.

Inset Days for this academic year

Friday 26th October 2018 Tuesday 23rd April 2019 Monday 3rd June 2019